
 

 

     

 Date:   April 16, 2025 
 
To:   Development Services  
 
From:    Jeremy Young, Utility System Supervisor 
 
Subject:  Water/Sewer Abandonment – 1031 SW Oldham Pkwy 
 
 

On April 16, 2025, Water Operations performed the service line abandonment for 
both water and sewer for the address of 1031 SW Oldham Pkwy. This 
abandonment was in response to the customer performing a demolition of the 
structure on the property.  
 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
 
Jeremy Young 
Assistant Director of Water Operations 
 
 


